
GREAT WEEK AHEAD
 WEEK OF JULY 1, 2025

 NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our

Summer Newsletter!
We hope you're

enjoying a season filled
with sunshine,

relaxation, and exciting
adventures. As we look

forward to the new
school year, we have

lots of wonderful
updates and events to

share with you. Let's
make this summer a

time of growth, joy, and
preparation for the

fantastic year ahead!

ACADEMIC CALENDAR
 Our 2025-2026 Academic Calendar is available on
our school website home page. 

SUMMER READING
Keep the learning spirit alive this summer with our
exciting Summer reading titles! 
Summer Reading Titles and Projects have been
posted to our school website.  

SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST
Get a head start on school supply shopping! Our
2025-2026 School Supply list is available on our
school website.  Deadline for School Supply Kit is
July 3 .  This is a hard deadline. No late orders can
be accepted. 
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Kit Order HERE

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/60df50af32b34/2025%20-%202026%20School%20Calendar%20StG.rv.6.3.pdf
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/News
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/60c023b4c3f77?in_archive=1
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/6473a36c54b06
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/6473a36c54b06
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/stg-school-supply-order2025/items
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SUMMER CAMPS
Stay up to date with the latest summer and athletic camps.  It is not too late to sign up!

CHARGER CONNECTION
Host Families are needed. Charger Connection is an event where new StG families are
paired with a returning sponsor family to share insights on their experiences and to
help with a smooth transition to StG life and its many offerings.  If you are interested in
hosting a new family sign up below. 

Summer Camp
Sign-up

Host Family
Sign- up

PTC EXECUTIVE BOARD NEEDED
St Gregory the Great's PTC Exectutive Board Committee is looking for new members, all
positions are open. We encourage all family members to join, and help our school. If
you are interested please click the link below. 

PTC Executive
Board Sign-up

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Academics%20%26%20Programs%7CPrograms%3E%3ESummer%20Program
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/ART/5ceea95acd8c3
https://forms.gle/c1Gn7HLKXgh4w7Gt7
https://forms.gle/PbxdZpSoep8GYne3A
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SAVE THE DATES
Charger Connection- August 4th @ 6 pm
Back to School Mass, 70  Year Celebration and Picnic- August 9th @5:30 pm in the
StG Church

th

Back to School Night: PK3-Kinder- August 11th @6pm  1st-8th grade August 12th @6pm
First Day of School- August 13th (noon dismissal-no after school care)
C/O 2025 Parent Meeting- August 25th @6 pm

PARENT ADS
There is still time to place a Parent Ad to honor your StG student in this
yearbook.

The deadline for submitting a Parent Ad is this Friday, July 26th by midnight. 

Parent- Ads

https://adstore.shopyearbook.com/10130841
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TWO
 

ReviewYourUniform 
Requirements

 

Shop For Your Uniform!

Need Help with Sizing?
Visit the link below for fitting tutorials and other
resources to help you choose the right sizes for
your student’s uniform.

Questions? We’re Here to Help!
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HOURS & DIRECTIONS

Click the link below &enter yourstudent’s 
Grade & Gender to view their specific uniform 
requirements, products, and pricing.

atyourservice@flynnohara.com
(800) 441-4122

FAMILY 
OWNED & OPERATED

flynnohara.com/shop/st-gregory-
the-great-catholic-scho-tx172/

6 MONTH PRODUCT 
GUARANTEE 

180 DAY RETURNS & 
EXCHANGES

flynnohara.
com/sizing-fit  /

ONLINE

IN-STORE
2108A N.W. MILITARY HIGHWAY
SAN ANTONIO, TX 78213
(210) 247-4180 

FLYNNOHARA.COM

IMPORTANT NOTE: We recommend 
families get their uniform shopping done
at least ONE MONTH before the first day
of school to ensure your students have
everything they need!

Additional Resources

ST. GREGORY THE GREAT CATHOLIC SCHOOL TX172

School Uniform
Shopping

 Whetheryou’rebrandnewtoschooluniformsorareturningshopperpreparing 
for the school year ahead, FlynnO’Hara makes it safe & easy to shop for
back-to-school.

https://stores.flynnohara.com/flynnohara-uniforms-b1fa9b8ea753?_ga=2.251284046.970556672.1651497895-1341648706.1601482249
https://flynnohara.com/shop/st-gregory-the-great-catholic-scho-tx172/
https://flynnohara.com/shop/st-gregory-the-great-catholic-scho-tx172/
https://flynnohara.com/sizing-fit/
https://flynnohara.com/sizing-fit/
https://flynnohara.com/
https://stores.flynnohara.com/flynnohara-uniforms-b1fa9b8ea753?_ga=2.251284046.970556672.1651497895-1341648706.1601482249
https://stores.flynnohara.com/flynnohara-uniforms-b1fa9b8ea753?_ga=2.251284046.970556672.1651497895-1341648706.1601482249
https://flynnohara.com/


We are excited for the start of the new school year and are equally
excited to bring Smart Families to our school. We know the negative

impacts smartphones and social media have on the wellbeing of
our students and family life. It is time we started working together

to establish new norms in our community that align with our
Catholic beliefs.

Smart Families will be hosting a number of educational events for
families and the children in our community during the school year.

This is a priority for our school and expect all families to
participate. To learn more about Smart Families, please see the

attachment and visit www.Smart-Families.org.


